Whipple, Amanda (UTC)

From: Kouchi, Roger (UTC) on behalf of Public Involvement (UTC)
Sent: Tuesday, October 08, 2013 8:57 AM

To: UTC DL Records Center

Subject: FW: Puget Sound Energy Integrated Resource Plan (UE-120767)

From: Robin Clark [mailto:mattp@re-sources.org]

Sent: Friday, October 04, 2013 4:00 PM

To: Public Involvement (UTC)

Subject: Puget Sound Energy Integrated Resource Plan (UE-120767)

Dear Chairman Danner, Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission: | am a customer of PSE, not by choice, but
because the free market turns out to be not so free when it come to many areas of life. | can not choose another
supplier or shop for better prices. That is where you come in. You, and the infrequent review of plans are the only way
that | can have any influence with this powerful company. This company has made many forward strides in reducing it's
impact on the environment, but they are not assuming responsibility for the cost of burning coal, and the impacts it has
on the future. From the waste products to the impacts of coal mining, to the air we breath, it's time to retire coal, and |
would not spend a dollar on this source of energy if it was my choice. But it's not. Please make sure that the companies
under your purview hear that they must make serious strides toward retiring current coal plants, and must not spend
our money making plans for new ones, or lobbying for new plants. The time is now. Thank you,

Robin Clark

3360 French Rd
Clinton, Washington



